
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are taking part in the Shoreham and Southwick Rotary club art competition. The topic is COVID-19. 
 
Please see the flyer attached for full details. There are four age categories and there will be prizes for 
1st, 2nd and 3rd places. The closing date for entries to be back in school is Tuesday 8th March. 
 
Last year we had an incredible response to another art competition we entered and many of our children 
won prizes, so I cannot wait to see the creativity of Eastbrook children again. 
 
Mr Pawson 
Art Co-ordinator 
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